Joanna Zimny

From: Aaron Symicek <aaronsymicek@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 8:05 AM

To: Joanna Zimny

Cc: Mai Vang

Subject: Re: appealed tax assessment for 571 Van Buren Ave

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hello Hearing Representatives,
Here is my statement for today’s session:

Hello, and thank you for allowing me to write this statement to share with you today. | apologize | am not able to be
there in person as | am traveling out of state today.

St. Paul is a great community and has so much to offer. | am looking to my local representatives officials and
departments for assistance as a hard-working individual trying to create additional affordable housing in St. Paul. I've
run into many challenges over the past few years, including finding contractors to perform work and updates to my
property.

As a property owner, it is very challenging to not have a house rented.

My request today is to allow me to come in and meet with the appropriate representatives/ departments from the city
building inspections, any grants to assist landlords and create a plan together and a timeline to meet all codes and
requirements. if you could refer this matter to the appropriate departments within the city, you have my commitment
for me to meet with them and create this plan over the next 30 days.

Hi am doing my best to try to create additional available housing in St. Paul by having the city impose. A large vacant
building fine on me would not be in any of our best interests. Please help me help the citizens of Saint Paul, with
suspending any fines until we’ve had an opportunity to sit down and create a plan to move forward.

I’'m looking to you to my local representation and government to work with me to continue to make Saint Paul a great
place to work and play.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Aaron Symicek
651-210-0852
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On Mar 18, 2024, at 4:11 PM, Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:



